REDINGTON FROGNAL
NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM

Redfrog Neighbourhood Forum Committee meeting and AGM

Dear Forum Committee member,

Comments have now been received on five drafts of the Neighbourhood Plan
policies from Camden and from TfL on two drafts.

The draft Neighbourhood Plan policies and evidence base are currently undergoing a
Plan Health Check and Evidence Base Review by AECOM. It is expected that this
work will be completed by end August. We have reserved a room at University
College School to seek approval for the policies, following feedback from AECOM.

Space has also been reserved at JW3 for the Forum AGM and, subject to the
Committee’s agreement, for the launch of the Redington Frognal Neighbourhood
Plan six-week public consultation.

It would be appreciated if you would keep the following dates free in your diaries:

= Monday 3 September, from 7 pm onwards, for the Redington Frognal
Neighbourhood Forum Committee meeting

= Sunday 28 October, from 3 pm onwards, for the Redington Frognal
Neighbourhood Forum six-week public consultation launch and AGM

Kind regards,

Rupert Terry
Chair

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum
Website: https://rfforum.wordpress.com
Twitter: https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF
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